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Subject: Appointment of 2010 U.S. Census Complete Count Committee Members
Dear Common Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that 2010 U.S. Census Complete Count Committee Members, as
authorized by Council approved Resolution No. R-2009-0133, are being appointed. The purpose
of the Committee will be to promote the Census to ensure that all residents of our community are
counted.

An accurate and complete Census count is important to our community in determining federal and
state aids and grants, economic development, housing assistance, transportation improvements, and
many other uses. Census information is also used to determine how many members our state has in
the U.S. House of Representatives and is also used to determine districts in our state legislature and
local governing bodies. Every resident of our community counts and deserves to be counted.

The Complete Count Committee will consist of members representing a broad spectrum of
community interests, including government, education, media, religious, community-based
organizations, and business. Committee members’ terms will continue until Census Day, April 1,
2010 and shortly thereafter. Attached to this letter is a membership list for the Complete Count
Committee.

Your confirmation of these appointments will be appreciated. Thank you for your support and
cooperation in this effort.

Sincerely,

Ja- fs

Dan Devine,
Mayor
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